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21st September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

Festival of Law  
Oakgrove School, 27th September 

 

The Buckingham School has been invited to the above event set up by Buckingham University and aimed 
at students in Year 12 interested in a legal career.  
 
As your child is taking Law as part of their Sixth Form curriculum, they have been invited to attend the 
event. They will have the opportunity to hear short presentations on legal careers through both an 
apprenticeship and university degree route. These presentations will be delivered by prestigious firms such 
as regional law firms Shoosmiths, Dentons and Machins along with international law firm, BCLP. Thames 
Valley Police and MK Council will also be present. 
 
We will be travelling by minibus, leaving school at 8.15am and returning by 12.30pm. There is no charge 
for this event and students should abide by the normal Sixth Form dress code. Your child has a Consent 
Form that will need returning if they are to attend on the day. If you have any questions please contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr P Cunningham 
Vocational Curriculum Leader 
pcunningham@buckinghamschool.org 
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